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The SEO Doctors <theseodoctors@gmail.com> 
To: andrew.choi@lacity.org 

Education budget; 
support for additional funding and more transparency. 

Andrew Choi <andrew.choi@lacity.org> 

Tue, Mar 5, 2019 at 7:37 AM 

I support additional funding and more transparency. I wasn't able to locate the budget for approval. 

Korie Schmidt 
(310)600-2278 
TheSEODoctors@gmail.com 


